
From:
To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project
Subject: Request to Attend Hearings and Accompanied Site Inspections
Date: 21 October 2019 16:27:22

For the attention: Mr Richard Allen

Reference: 20022412

Dear Mr Allen

On behalf of North Surrey Green Party, we request to attend the Open Floor Hearing(s),
the Issue Specific Hearing on the dDCO, and the Issue Specific Hearings on
Environmental Matters.

We also request to attend any Accompanied Site Inspection that are to take place within
the Borough of Runnymede and the Borough of Spelthorne.

Best regards

Malcolm Beecher




